
LINKING POLICY 
 

Status of linking policy 
 
Far North Rodsmiths welcomes links to this website. 
 
This linking policy is intended to assist you when linking to this website. 
 
Links to this website 
 
Links pointing to this website should not be misleading.   
 
Appropriate link text should be always be used. 
 
You must not use the Far North Rodsmiths logo to link to this website (or otherwise) without Far North Rodsmiths’ express written 
permission. 
 
You must not link to this website using any inline linking technique. 
 
You must not frame the content of this website or use any similar technology in relation to the content of this website. 
 
Links from this website 
 
This website includes links to other websites owned and operated by third parties.  These links are not necessarily endorsements or 
recommendations.   
 
Far North Rodsmiths has no control over the contents of third party websites, and Far North Rodsmiths accepts no responsibility for 
them or for any loss or damage that may arise from your use of them. 
 
Changes to this linking policy 
 
Far North Rodsmiths may amend this linking policy at any time by publishing a new version on this website.  
 
Contact us 
 
Should you have any questions about this linking policy, please contact Far North Rodsmiths using the details set out below: 
 
Chris Carlin 
Far North Rodsmiths 
4320 Tikishla St. 
Anchorage, AK  99504 
Ph: (907) 258-3457 
Email: Maker@FarNorthRodsmiths.com 
 
www.CarlinBamboo.com 
 
Credit 
 
This document was created using a Contractology template available at http://www.freenetlaw.com. 
 


